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Schizophyllum

Hi Mike,
                Just a note to say that the Schizophyllum specimens arrived and look good.  I’ll be collec�ng spores from them next
week.
 
This is the first specimen I have from Arizona.  We finished the last of our scheduled collec�on trips by the end of May
having successfully obtained samples from 45 states.  Two by mail (yours and two from Hawaii) but the rest from 30,000+
miles of driving!  We tried and failed from CO, UT, NV, ID, MT and WY.  Just too dry.
 
Thanks so much for your help!
 
Rick
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